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Town of Poughkeepsie 

Main installation will continue the week of 8/11/25 on Route 9 (between Spackenkill Road and Van Siclen Drive). This 
work will be performed at night. There will be lane closures and traffic will be regulated by flaggers. 

Main installation will continue the week of 8/11/25 on East Cedar Street (between Buckingham Avenue and Lakeview 
Avenue). Expect lane closures and traffic regulated by flaggers. 

Service installations will continue the week of 8/11/25 on Park Avenue with lane changes and road closures. 

City of Poughkeepsie 

Gas work is complete for the Parker/Garden project. Final asphalt restoration is expected to take place in mid-
September. 

Gas work will begin the week of 8/11/25 on South Grand Avenue (between Hooker Avenue and Fountainbrook 
Avenue). Expect lane closures and traffic regulated by flaggers. 

Town of Wappingers 

Main installation will continue the week of 8/11/25 on Kretch Circle (between Fleetwood Drive and Franton Drive) with 
lane changes.  

City of Beacon 

Main installation will continue the week of 8/11/25 on Prospect Street, Vail Avenue and East Main Street with lane 
changes and possible road closures. 

City of Newburgh 

Service installations will continue the week of 8/11/25 on Liberty Street, Benkard Avenue, and William Street with lane 
changes and road closures. 

Tie-in and retirement will begin the week of 8/11/25 on the corner of Renwick Street and Liberty Street with lane 
changes and road closures. 

Tie-in will begin the week of 8/11/25 on South Lander Street with lane changes and road closures. 

City of Kingston 

Main retirement will continue the week of 8/11/25 on Merilina Avenue, Voorhees Avenue and Alcazar Avenue with 
possible lane changes and/or road closures. 

Main installation will continue the week of 8/11/25 on Van Deusen Street with possible lane changes and/or road 
closures.  

Service replacements will continue the week of 8/11/25 on Clinton Avenue and Cedar Street with possible lane changes 
and/or road closures. 
 


